
Elementary Science Fair 2024

We are excited to announce our Junction City Elementary 2024 Science 
fair.  Any student in third through sixth grade is invited to participate and 
compete against their fellow classmates.  This year we will be awarding cash 
prizes as well as some overall prizes for the winners.  Students who place in 
their category will have the opportunity to attend the regional science fair on 
the SAU campus in Magnolia on March 29, 2023.

Please complete and return the bottom  portion of this letter to indicate 
your intention to participate in the Science Fair.  Keep the top part to have 
access and quick reference to science fair dates. Students that return the 
bottom intent form will receive more information.

We will also have science fair boards and kits available for sale at the 
school.  Kits will include topic headings (i.e. procedure, materials) and bulletin 
board border. These things do not have to be purchased from the school.

Science fair boards: $5 Kits:  $3

Important dates:
Intent to Participate form:  January 26, 2024
Title of Science Fair project: January 31,, 2024
3rd-4th grade Science Fair: February 12, 2024
5th-6th grade Science Fair:   February 12, 2024
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.

Intent to Participate

Students Name:______________________________
Teacher:____________________________________
Grade:_________________________
Title (if known): _____________________________________________________ 

Science fair board: _______($5) Kit: ____($3)  please send money with form

I understand my student  intends  to participate in the Junction Elementary Science 
Fair.                                  

_______________________________  parent signature


